
 
 

Acceptance Letter 
16th October, 2015 

 
 

DearMr. Muhammad Najib bin Abdullah, Muhamad Sabri Zakaria 

We are pleased to inform you that, after the reviews byISCOL 2015 Working Paper& Proceeding 
Secretariat, your paper:  

Title: طيالبعد الإسلامي الوس علىالمصلحة  دعوى تعارض النص مع  

Role during seminar:Presenter 

has been accepted to the THIRD INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR ON SYARIAH AND COMMON LAW 2015 
(ISCOL 2015) that will be held in UNIVERSITI SAINS ISLAM MALAYSIA (USIM), BANDAR BARU NILAI, 
NEGERI SEMBILAN DARUL KHUSUS, MALAYSIA on the 27TH & 28TH October 2015. 

The ISCOL 2015 Secretariats would like to takes great pleasure in inviting you to take an active part in this 
seminar. 

Please note that this acceptance letter does not constitute a commitment on ISCOL 2015 Organizing 
Secretariatpart with regard to the financial support of your attendance at this seminar and all fees and 
expenses must be met by you and/or your respective organization. 

We hope to see you for the seminar 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

DR. MUZAFFAR SYAH MALLOW, 
Head, 
Working & Proceeding Secretariat, 
ISCOL 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Faculty of Syariah and Law 
Universiti Sains Islam Malaysia (USIM),  
Bandar Baru Nilai, 71800, Nilai,  
Negeri Sembilan Darul Khusus, 
 Malaysia. 

For ISCOL 2015 seminar 

queries:inquiry.iscol2015@gmail.com 
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